
 

 

Newham Council – Important Notice 
LICENSING ACT 2003 

REVIEW OF PREMISES LICENCE 
 

An application has been made to Newham council for the review of the premises licence for:  
 

Dartmouth Arms, 162 Bidder Street, Canning Town, London, E16 
4ST (Venus 14 Ltd)  

 

On the grounds of: 
 The prevention of crime and disorder 

 Public safety  
 
 

4x GBH crimes and 3x ABH crimes at the premises, 
along with an assault on an emergency worker and 
an offence of criminal damage, within a period of 
seven months.   
 
 

Individuals, businesses and other bodies may make representations in relation to the 
application. Representations must be relevant and can only be on the licensing objectives of 
the prevention of crime and disorder, public safety, the prevention of public nuisance, and the 
protection of children from harm.  Copies of all representations will be sent to the applicant.  
Persons making representations are expected to appear at the councils’ licensing sub-
committee. 
 

All representations must be in writing and received by Newham 
Licensing Team, Grassroots Centre, Memorial Avenue, London, E15 
3DB  

 

on or before the 25th April 2022. 

 

Newham council’s licensing register is kept at the offices of the licensing team, address as 
above, and details of the licence and the review application may be inspected there between 
9.30 and 16.30 hours on Monday to Friday.  
Note: It Is An Offence, Liable On Conviction To A Fine Up To £5,000 For A Person To Knowingly Or 
Recklessly Make A False Statement In Connection With The Application 

 
 
 
 


